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Dear Friends and Prayer Partners, 

 

 We pray that you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving  

holiday!!! We are blessed to be able to spend time with family and 

friends throughout this month, making memories with those we love. 

 

 As we enter the Christmas season, we pray that people see the 

REAL reason for the season reflected in us! Though holidays and family 

gatherings can be stressful and sometimes melancholy, remember that all 

is well because He came for us and has not left us Comfortless! 

 

 As 2013 begins, we will be officially submitting visa applications 

for Australia and planning, Lord willing, to be on a plane headed to 

Melbourne by the first of June (regardless of support level). Please pray 

with us to that end! We are SO excited about God’s work there and are 

ready to get to it. There are many elements (like paperwork and medical 

exams) that God will need to oversee smoothly, and we know that He 

will take care of all things and put us where we need to be as soon as we 

need to be there. 

 

 We are at just over 41% of our support, so we need your prayers 

that God will provide the churches to join this ministry. We have several 

meetings scheduled for next year, but we need many more open doors to 

fill our schedule until June. We are in this for Him, and thank YOU for 

being in this with us!!!  

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS and a BLESSED NEW YEAR,  

James, Melissa, and Jael Brown 
 

CONTACT INFO- Email: browns2australia@yahoo.com    Phone: (214)460-9131     

Website: www.browns2australia.com 

Jael is nearly two and 

CAN’T wait to celebrate 

NEXT Christmas in 

Australia!  
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